
COPDOCK AND WASHBROOK LADIES GROUP  

Report for Copdock & Washbrook Parish Council Annual Meeting 7th May 2024 

 

This is our first year of being called Copdock and Washbrook Ladies Group after severing ties 

with the WI.  We have had a successful year and continue gaining new members.  We meet on 

the third Tuesday of the month in the village hall, Copdock at 7.30pm. We do not meet in August 

as many people are away, so we arrange an outing for all to join if they wish instead of a 

meeting. 

Throughout the year we organise various events, talks, outings, craft activities and social 

evenings that hopefully are interesting to the whole group. We are always pleased to have 

comments and ideas for speakers or events.  We also have a book club, lunch club and a Whist 

Drive. 

Our next Ladies Group meeting is on Tuesday 21st May and the talk with be on ‘Being a Bluebell 

Girl’ Our next outing is on Wednesday 22nd May on the Victor barge. We take our own picnic 

and hopefully the weather is good so we can have a lovely sail down the river. 


